VUMC IRB Guidance Regarding Third Party Travel Reimbursement Documents:
The VUMC IRB does not stamp third party travel reimbursement forms, as these forms are not research instruments, and the information contained in them does not impact the IRB’s ability to make preliminary or final determinations required by the Federal regulations for research approval (HRPP Procedure III.E.2). If a Sponsor requests submission of third party travel reimbursement documents to the IRB, these documents will be included as part of the study submission package that is provided to the IRB, however, the documents will not be published nor will they receive an IRB stamp of approval. 

